
  Peoria Area Woodworkers Club Meeting 4/18/2012 

  Next meeting is May 16 at the Woodworkers Shop at 6:30 pm. 

  Program will be on Performax Sanders and Mortising Chisels  

 

 

The last meeting was on April 18.   No meeting notes were submitted for the news letter. 

Norm Bartlett reported we have $1250 in club treasury. 

 

Show and Tell projects: 

 

Bill Groff displayed two wooden locks he made.  One is a Yale style and the other is a Railroad 

style. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Frank Schaefer brought a Horse Race game board.  He also described how to play the game 

using dice and a deck of cards.  Appears to be a fun game. 

 

 

 

 

 



John Freimuth had a gun rack and some wooden rifles he 

made for his wife’s 5th grade class.  The class will present a 

program on the Civil War.  John made the rifles from pallet 

crate yellow pine. 

 

 

Carl Palow described his stool 

make from yellow pine and ash 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Main Program 

Bill Frerking demonstrated his Legacy Mill.  He showed how to turn an octagon glue up of 

Poplar into a consistently round piece 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

  Bill and Russ Marie showed how to turn spiral flutes into the OD of the round piece.  Bill also 

had some photo’s showing some previous work and he had a walnut bowl that was made on 

the Legacy Mill. 

 

 

 

Special thanks to AJ Gatzemeyer for providing the pictures. 

 

Peoria Woodworkers Club Officers 

President – Jim Seelye -seelyjv@grics.net    

  Vice President – Mark Padesky  markpadesky@comcast.net 

Treasurer – Norm Bartlett    linnorm12@juno.com 

News letter - Paul Cobb- rpcobb@mtco.com 

 

Web Site -  WWW. Peoriawoodworkers.org 

 


